
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
February 4, 2011 

 
 
One Ministries, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1118 
Santa Rosa, CA.  95402 
 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 One Ministries, Inc. 
                                                                                 Channel 3, Petaluma, CA. 
                                                                                 File No.: BMPDVL-20101208ADX 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 168824 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  Our preliminary 
engineering review reveals that the proposed facility protected contour does not overlap 
with the protected contour of the licensed facility file number BLDTL-20081006AAJ. The 
contours as referenced above must overlap in order for the proposed modification to be 
considered as a Minor Change.  
 
In addition to the above referenced contour issue, your proposed facility does not 
comply with the Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted 
to cause interference to the following facilities: 
 

1. KTVJ-LP, Petaluma, CA. – BMPDVL-20091104AAF & BDISDVL-20090108ADX  
 
We acknowledge the receipt of attachment 11 waiver agreement from Mr. Joseph Fiori 
dated September 21, 2009. The waiver of interference from Mr. Fiori specifically 
references acceptance of interference to his construction permit BNPDVL-
20090825BIS. The interference acceptance agreement from Mr. Fiori must reference 
that he accepts interference caused to the two construction permits as shown above for 
station KTVJ-LP.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
protected contour problem and the interference issue within (30) days from the date of 
this letter. Amendments must be filed electronically. If not so amended, your application 
will be considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Deputy Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 
C.c.  One Ministries, Inc. 
 C/O - James L. Oyster, Esq. 
 108 Oyster Lane 
 Castleton, VA.  22716-2839 
 


